
SBL Security Policy for Meetings and Events 

In the light of today’s environment, all public gatherings should be conducted in 
such a way as to ensure public safety. SBL has developed policies and practices 
that it uniformly applies for meetings and events. These have included contact with 
local law enforcement, awareness of local emergency preparedness and safety 
procedures in hotels and convention centers, the presence of law enforcement 
personnel, and the availability of on-site medical services. Our attention to these 
matters has always been to provide rapid response for the safety, health, and 
wellbeing of members and event attendees. Should you have any questions or 
concerns, please direct them to the SBL Executive Director, on behalf of the SBL 
Council. 
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